NEW PARK COMING

TO WEDGWOOD!

Please stop hy Seattle Parks and Recreation’s tahle
at the Wedgwood Community Picnic to tell us your
ideas for the new park that will be built at 8605 3ath
Avenue NE, 98115 next to Cafée Javasti.

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 15, 2018
3PM-1PM

HUNTER TREE FARM

1744 35TH AVE NE,SEATTLE, WA 98115 W
COMMUNITY PICNIC

ing of FOOD TRUCKS

A MUS'C & activities for KIDS
* ssssss g craft beer!
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WHEN: Satur urday, September
3:00 - 7:00 p.m,

WHERE: Hunter Tre e Farm
774435thA NE

Thank you to the Wedgwood
Community Council for partnering
with us on this event!
www.wedgwoodcc.org

eeeeeee ing a
BEER GARDEN

For additional information or if you need an r 15th

interpreter or accommodations please contact:
@ colin.campbell@seattle.gov

\ 206-256-5604
0 www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/current-projects/ .
wedgwood-landbanked-site-park-development e Ci T R
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h PARK DISTRICT
INVESTING IN PEOPLE & PARKS ‘




